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Business and 
management paper 1

● ○

Business and 
management paper 1

● ○

Business and 
management paper 2

● ○

Business and 
management paper 2

● ○

Economics paper 1 ● ○

Economics paper 1 ● ○

Economics paper 2 ● ○

Economics paper 2 ● ○

Economics paper 3 ● ○

Geography paper 1 ● ● ○
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Geography paper 2 
question booklet

● ○

Geography paper 2 
resources booklet

● ● ○

Geography paper 2 
question booklet

● ○

History paper 1 
question booklet

● ● ●

History paper 1 
resources booklet

● ● ●

History paper 2 ● ● ●

History paper 3 
(Americas)

● ●

History paper 3 (E and 
SE Asia and Oceania)

● ●

History paper 3 
(Europe)

● ●

Information technology 
in a global society 
paper 1

● ● ○

Information technology 
in a global society 
paper 2

● ○

Information technology 
in a global society 
paper 2

● ○

Information technology 
in a global society 
paper 3

● ○

Philosophy paper 1 ● ●

Philosophy paper 1 ● ●

Philosophy paper 2 ● ●

Philosophy paper 2 ● ●

Psychology paper 1 ● ○

Psychology paper 1 ● ○

Psychology paper 2 ● ○

Psychology paper 2 ● ○

Psychology paper 3 ● ○

Social and cultural 
anthropology paper 1

● ●

Social and cultural 
anthropology paper 1

● ●

Social and cultural 
anthropology paper 2

●

Social and cultural 
anthropology paper 2

●

Social and cultural 
anthropology paper 3

●

Group 4 (English) 
Experimental sciences

Biology paper 1 TZ1 ● ●

Biology paper 1 TZ2 ● ●

Biology paper 1 TZ1 ● ●

Biology paper 1 TZ2 ● ●

Biology paper 2 TZ1 ● ●

Biology paper 2 TZ2 ● ●

Biology paper 2 TZ1 ● ●

Biology paper 2 TZ2 ● ●

Biology paper 3 TZ1 ● ●

Biology paper 3 TZ2 ● ●

Biology paper 3 TZ1 ● ●

Biology paper 3 TZ2 ● ●

Chemistry paper 1 ● ●

Chemistry paper 1 ● ●

Chemistry paper 2 ● ●

Chemistry paper 2 ● ●

Chemistry paper 3 ● ●

Chemistry paper 3 ● ●



Design technology 
paper 1

● ●

Design technology 
paper 1

● ●

Design technology 
paper 2

● ●

Design technology 
paper 2

● ●

Design technology 
paper 3

● ●

Design technology 
paper 3

● ●

Environmental systems 
paper 1

● ●

Environmental systems 
paper 2

● ●

Environmental systems 
paper 3

● ●

Physics paper 1 TZ1 ● ●

Physics paper 1 TZ2 ● ●

Physics paper 1 TZ1 ● ●

Physics paper 1 TZ2 ● ●

Physics paper 2 TZ1 ● ●

Physics paper 2 TZ2 ● ●

Physics paper 2 TZ1 ● ●

Physics paper 2 TZ2 ● ●

Physics paper 3 TZ1 ● ●

Physics paper 3 TZ2 ● ●

Physics paper 3 TZ1 ● ●

Physics paper 3 TZ2 ● ●

Group 4 (French) 
Experimental sciences

Biology paper 1 ●

Biology paper 1 ●

Biology paper 2 ●

Biology paper 2 ●

Biology paper 3 ●

Biology paper 3 ●

Chemistry paper 1 ● ○

Chemistry paper 1 ● ○

Chemistry paper 2 ● ○

Chemistry paper 2 ● ○

Chemistry paper 3 ● ○

Chemistry paper 3 ● ○

Environmental systems 
paper 1

● ○

Environmental systems 
paper 2

● ○

Environmental systems 
paper 3

● ○

Physics paper 1 ●

Physics paper 1 ●

Physics paper 2 ●

Physics paper 2 ●

Physics paper 3 ●

Physics paper 3 ●

Group 4 (Spanish) 
Experimental sciences

Biology paper 1 ●

Biology paper 1 ●

Biology paper 2 ●

Biology paper 2 ●

Biology paper 3 ●

Biology paper 3 ●

Chemistry paper 1 ● ○

Chemistry paper 1 ● ○
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Chemistry paper 2 ● ○

Chemistry paper 2 ● ○

Chemistry paper 3 ● ○

Chemistry paper 3 ● ○

Environmental systems 
paper 1

● ○

Environmental systems 
paper 2

● ○

Environmental systems 
paper 3

● ○

Physics paper 1 ●

Physics paper 1 ●

Physics paper 2 ●

Physics paper 2 ●

Physics paper 3 ●

Physics paper 3 ●

Group 5 (English) 
Mathematics and computer science

Computer science 
paper 1

● ●

Computer science 
paper 1

● ●

Computer science 
paper 2

● ●

Computer science 
paper 2

● ●

Further mathematics SL 
paper 1

● ●

Further mathematics SL 
paper 2

● ●

Mathematical studies 
SL paper 1

● ●

Mathematical studies 
SL paper 2

● ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 1 TZ1

● ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 1 TZ2

● ●

Mathematics SL 
paper 1 TZ1

● ●

Mathematics SL 
paper 1 TZ2

● ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 2 TZ1

● ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 2 TZ2

● ●

Mathematics SL 
paper 2 TZ1

● ●

Mathematics SL 
paper 2 TZ2

● ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 3 TZ1

● ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 3 TZ2

● ●

Group 5 (French) 
Mathematics and computer science

Computer science 
paper 1

● ○

Computer science 
paper 1

● ○

Computer science 
paper 2

● ○

Computer science 
paper 2

● ○

Mathematical studies SL 
paper 1

● ○

Mathematical studies SL 
paper 2

● ○

Mathematics HL 
paper 1

●
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Mathematics SL paper 1 ●

Mathematics HL paper 2 ●

Mathematics SL paper 2 ●

Mathematics HL paper 3 ●

Group 5 (Spanish) 
Mathematics and computer science

Computer science 
paper 1

● ○

Computer science 
paper 2

● ○

Mathematical studies SL 
paper 1

● ○

Mathematical studies SL 
paper 2

● ○

Mathematics HL 
paper 1

●

Mathematics SL paper 1 ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 2

●

Mathematics SL paper 2 ●

Mathematics HL 
paper 3

●

Group 6 (English) 
The arts

Music paper 1 ● ● ●

Music paper 1 
scores booklet

● ● ●

Group 6 (Spanish) 
The arts

Music paper 1 ● ● ○

Music paper 1 
scores booklet

● ● ○


